
 

GLCDC News — June ‘18 

Holiday closure: Wednesday, July 4th 

through Friday, July 6th 
Great Lakes Child Development Center will be closed Wednesday 

July 4th through Friday, July 6th for the Independence Day holiday. 

  We will reopen at 7 a.m. on Monday, July 9th 

     

Please check your children’s classroom cubbies for weather-

appropriate clothing. Take home winter clothing and please replace 

them with summer items.  In case of “accidents” please pack a change 

of socks and shoes along with fresh underwear and clothing. 

     Children need to have athletic shoes with socks every 

day.  Flip-flops, Crocs and sandals are not safe footwear for 

playing outside.  If your child wears open footwear to school, please pack 

closed-toe shoes and socks for playing outside. 

     If you want your child to wear sunscreen, make sure to fill out the Sunscreen Permission 

form and turn it into the office with your child’s sunscreen.  The form is available on our web-

site under “Forms”  or pick one up from the office!  Please put the form and the sunscreen 

into a Ziploc bag. 

Please apply the first coat of sunscreen before dropping off your child in the 

morning. Teachers only apply sunscreen in the afternoon. 

4195 E. 13 Mile Rd., Warren, MI  48092 * 586-268-8500 

www.greatlakescdc.com 

     Warmer days = cooler weather 

Please bring in a water bottle with your child’s name on it for your child to take outside with them during 

outdoor play time.   Either a reusable water bottle or a new throw away bottle will  

be fine.  It is important to either send a fresh bottle daily, or to take the used one home to clean it every even-

ing in order to keep it bacteria free.  —— Thank You in advance. 

PLEASE, Send   

 
Water bottles 



June 
Brody A.   6 / 5  / 15 

Addison J.  6 / 10 / 14 

Luke V.   6 / 10 / 14 

Brennan L.  6 / 14 / 15 

Talaya  E.  6 / 17 / 13 

Maddox W.  6 / 18 / 15 

Alli M.   6 / 19 / 17 

Cameron K.  6 / 28 / 15 

Zachary T.  6 / 30 / 15 

 

Miss Kim   6 / 10 

Miss Mary Lou 6 / 15 

Pre-K kids can have 
fun 

all summer! 
  

Congratulations to all of the Pre-Kindergarten 

students who graduated on May 18.  We are so 

proud of you!! 

Students who have graduated from Pre-K are 

welcome to stay with us through the summer. 

Our summer program is much more play-based 

than the academic year, but we do still practice 

our “school skills.” So your child can stay pre-

pared for Kindergarten. 

 

Ram’s Club 

Welcome back 
to new and returning Ram’s 
Club friends!  Ram’s Club is 
for Children entering first 
grade and up.  Keep an eye 
out for the Ram’s Club July 
Calendar with lots of fun ac-
tivities and field trips! 


